
July 17, 2018    Joint Town Board/Planning Board Meeting 

 

PRESENT: Supervisor Matthew Hicks; Town Council Members: Mary Emery, 

Thomas Cosey and Kenneth Quick; Town Clerk Jenny Martelle; Town Attorney Mike 

Catalfimo; Planning Board members Todd Smith, John Tanner, John Norton, Nate Baker 

and Peter Beyer; Planning Board Clerk Gretchen Richards 

 

ABSENT: Councilman Matt Rathbun and Nan Stolzenberg 

 

The review of the proposed Site Plan Review Law continued.   

 

Councilwoman Emery moved and Councilman Cosey moved to adjourn until the Regular 

Town Board Meeting on August 9, 2018. 

 

  

Attested To: 

 

Jenny Martelle 

Granville Town Clerk 


